
  

The Week Ahead 

Weekly Menu Please CLICK HERE to see our current Menu 

Extra-Curricular Clubs Please CLICK HERE to see our current programme 

Sports Clubs and Fixtures Please CLICK HERE to see our current programme 

Vacancies Please CLICK HERE to see a list of our current Vacancies 

WEEKLY BULLETIN | Friday 15th December 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 12th - Tuesday 

19th December 
German Exchange to Bad Hersfeld 

Monday 18th December ‘A Christmas Carol’ (Year 7 & Year 8 production) - 7pm 

Tuesday 19th December 

Christmas Jumper Day (£1 donations to our Christmas Appeal) 

Christmas Dinner Day (no other food available from the canteen at 

break or lunch).  

Wednesday 20th December Last Day of Term  

Thursday 21st December - 

Friday 5th January 
Christmas Holidays! 

Monday 8th January All pupils return to school 

http://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/catering
http://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/extra-curricular/clubs
https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/extra-curricular/sports
https://www.cambournevc.org/contact-us/vacancies


Reporting your Child’s Absence from School: 

If your child is unwell and unable to attend school you have a legal requirement to inform the 

school on each day of absence. If you are reporting your child’s absence from school today, 

please can you email cam-absence@cambournevc.org by 8:30am every day of the absence 

and leave a message clearly stating the reason for absence and the child’s full name and tutor 

group.  If you fail to inform the school, we are legally required to make contact with you, to ensure 

the child’s safety. Even if they have been absence on the previous day we cannot assume they 

are still at home poorly. 

Appointments: 

If your child misses registration for a medical or dental appointment, this is counted as an au-

thorised absence. Please give advance notice, ideally 2 school days, by cam-

absence@cambournevc.org with the dates and times the pupil is expected to be out of school 

and preferably with a copy of the appointment card/notification so that the absence can be au-

thorised. As much as possible, pupils should be in school prior to/ after the appointment and 

out of school for as little time as possible.   

Prior notification ensures the Year team and Reception staff are aware of your child arriving 

late / leaving early and the necessary arrangements can be put in place. If your child needs to 

leave early for an appointment, they should inform their teacher that they need to be excused 

early and make their own way down to Reception. The Reception staff will try to help locate 

children for appointments, but we do not always have someone available to do a collection 

from lessons.  

Planned Absence Request: 

If you plan to take your child out of school for any other reason, a Planned Absence Request 

Form must be completed and returned to the school 10 days prior to the absence for authorisa-

tion. Please email any completed forms to cam-absence@cambournevc.org or hand into our re-

ception. The form can be found on our website, or is available from our reception.   

Please note that due to Changes to Section 444 of The Education Act 1996 brought into effect in 

September 2013, the Principal cannot authorise any term time leave unless there are exception-

al circumstances.   

All pupils leaving early for appointments need to be collected by a parent to sign 

them out through our main Reception. 

mailto:cam-absence@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-absence@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-absence@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-absence@cambournevc.org
https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/absence


Like you, we believe that wearing uniform helps to create a sense of identity and commu-

nity in school.  It helps improve safety and has a positive effect on the learning environ-

ment.  

We want to maintain our current high standards of school uniform and to ensure that all 

uniform follows our principles of being smart, practical and comfortable. We expect pu-

pils to wear it with pride when at school, on journeys between home and school, and es-

pecially when representing the school on visits and fixtures.   

We are continually grateful for your support in sending your children to school in the cor-

rect uniform. We previously said that in January 2024 we would be moving to a fully 

branded uniform, including branding on all trousers, skirts and shorts.  

A reminder that we have decided to extend the period during which non-branded 

skirts, school shorts and trousers can be worn, while we resolve this issue with 

suppliers. 

To offer clarity, we have attached the updated uniform policy alongside examples of uni-

form that fit our policy. 

Thank you.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM: EXPECTATIONS 

Food on Tuesday 19th December 

Just a reminder that there will be no break or lunch canteen food offering on Tuesday 
19

t
th December due to the school Christmas dinner.  

If your child has not chosen to have the school Christmas dinner, then please make 
sure they have a packed lunch with enough food for both break and lunch time.  

Moving from Go4Schools to My Child at School (BromCom) 

After Christmas, all information that parents currently access through Go4Schools will 
start to move across to a new service called My Child at School, which we hope will 
give parents and carers quicker and easier access to information about their child.  

Attendance and behaviour information will be accessible through My Child at School 
at the start of January. Signing up for access is extremely quick and simple, and we 
will be sending out information about this, and My Child at School’s features, at the 
start of term.  Initially, progress and attainment in subjects will still need to be ac-
cessed through Go4Schools, along with historical information, and we will let you 
know once everything has moved to My Child at School. 

https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/ETwF4rIlLv1NiLnfKcDHpxEB7GWLpH3JBBhWd1Eaa4OZnw?e=MXdJB9
https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/EQML4Z5voc1Nn6A4ss0C3FIBFqM79n1PxIM51P4lGxvjKg?e=ykNcds
https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/EQML4Z5voc1Nn6A4ss0C3FIBFqM79n1PxIM51P4lGxvjKg?e=ykNcds


Christmas holiday mental health and wellbeing support: 
 

This is a reminder that there are lots of places you can go to for support with your wellbeing and 

mental health.  I know we have told you about these in assemblies/Wellbeing Wednesdays/parent 

bulletins/school website etc. over the year, but I wanted to make sure that you have everything in 

one place for the Christmas holidays. 

 

There are some good online support organisations.  Check the wellbeing notice board outside the 

main hall for some details, and see below for the links: 

 

 
 

Online support for mental Health: 

 
 
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/ 

Free Help & Counselling for Young People ¦ Cambridgeshire, Peterborough (centre33.org.uk) 

https://chathealth.nhs.uk/ 

Getting Ready for Change - information for young people 

(cambscommunityservices.nhs.uk) 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/  

https://www.beateatingdisorders.org.uk/ 

 

https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/
https://centre33.org.uk/
https://chathealth.nhs.uk/
https://www.cambscommunityservices.nhs.uk/what-we-do/children-young-people-health-services-cambridgeshire/cambridgeshire-0-19-healthy-child-programme/getting-ready-for-change---information-for-young-people
https://www.cambscommunityservices.nhs.uk/what-we-do/children-young-people-health-services-cambridgeshire/cambridgeshire-0-19-healthy-child-programme/getting-ready-for-change---information-for-young-people
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/
https://www.beateatingdisorders.org.uk/


 
https://embracecvoc.org.uk/ 

WhatsUp? home mental health wellbeing app (thewhatsupapp.co.uk) 

Mental health services - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

Young people | CPFT NHS Trust 

 

Young Carer Support:  

https://www.caringtogether.org/news/young-carers-given-summer-

break-carers-trust-cambridgeshire/ 

 

Support aimed at parents: 

Parents and Carers | Advice and Guidance | Anna Freud Centre 

Children's mental health - Every Mind Matters - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

Parents Mental Health Support | Advice for Your Child | YoungMinds 

Mental health services - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

Free Help & Counselling for Young People ¦ Cambridgeshire, Peterborough (centre33.org.uk) 

Parents and carers | CPFT NHS Trust 

 

 

Books: 

CAM-External Sharing - Library WellBeing Resources.pdf - All Documents (sharepoint.com) 

 

Library Wellbeing Resources (sharepoint.com) 

 

School Website: 

Well-Being - Cambourne Village College (cambournevc.org) 

https://embracecvoc.org.uk/
https://www.thewhatsupapp.co.uk/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.thewhatsupapp.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7CFRose%40cambournevc.org%7Ca90e771e63ad4a129ccb08dad9038675%7C7eeaedd6bf3740158fe919fbc2c02d55%7C0%7C0%7C638060906406414694%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW
https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-services/mental-health-services/
https://www.cpft.nhs.uk/young-people
https://www.caringtogether.org/news/young-carers-given-summer-break-carers-trust-cambridgeshire/
https://www.caringtogether.org/news/young-carers-given-summer-break-carers-trust-cambridgeshire/
https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/
https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/supporting-others/childrens-mental-health/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/
https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-services/mental-health-services/
https://centre33.org.uk/
https://www.cpft.nhs.uk/parents-and-carers
https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/sites/CambourneVCPublic/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FCambourneVCPublic%2FShared%20Documents%2FLibrary%2FLibrary%20WellBeing%20Resources%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FCambourneVCPublic%2FShared%20Documents%2F
https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/sites/CAM-Home/SitePages/Library-Wellbeing-Resouce.aspx
https://www.cambournevc.org/COVID-19/well-being


Year 7 & 8 Christmas Production: A Christmas Carol – 7pm, Monday 18th De-

cember 

Of all the Christmas tales and stories, one of the best loved is A Christmas Carol by Charles 

Dickens. 

This term our Year 7s and Year 8s have been working very hard to learn 14 songs to put togeth-

er a musical version of this haunting, and yet ultimately heart-warming Christmas fable. 

Come along and see the Year 7 & 8 Christmas production, a sequence of spine-chilling songs 

and dramatic readings on Monday 18th December. 

Tickets for the concert are £6 / £4 (concessions).  

https://www.wegottickets.com/event/601702 

Concessions are available to anyone who would normally expect to pay a concession, or would 

benefit from paying the reduced ticket price. If you would like to come to the concert, but are not 

able to afford the ticket price, we still want you to be able to attend, so please email Emma Soley 

(esoley@cambournevc.org) to book your place. 

The concert starts at 7pm, and will run for approximately 2 hours (including an interval). Doors 

will open at 6:45pm, and pupils performing in the concert should arrive by 6pm at the latest. 

https://www.wegottickets.com/event/601702
mailto:esoley@cambournevc.org
https://app.parentpay.com/


https://www.wegottickets.com/event/601702/


We will be holding a Christmas raffle with fantastic prizes, donated by some generous local 
companies.   

Tickets are now available to purchase for £1 each via ParentPay.  All proceeds will be put 
towards the Year 11 Prom, raising money to lower the ticket prices in general, helping to en-
sure they are accessible for all students.  

The raffle will be drawn on the 19th December.  Good Luck!  

With thanks to: Morrisons, Tesco, Shepreth Wildlife Park, Cambridge 
Arts Theatre, The Belfry, Inspirations School of Performing Arts, Xtreme 
360, Newmarket Racecourse, The Beauty Cabin. 

Prizes to be won: 

https://app.parentpay.com/
https://app.parentpay.com/


Adult Education will be running Be-
ginners’ English (ESOL) courses for 
entry level and level 1 learners.  

The course starts on Monday 15th 
January at 7pm in Cambourne Village College.  

This course is FREE subject to eligibility criteria being met. There will also be a new daytime 

course at 2pm on Mondays in the Blue Space Cambourne.  

For further information please contact commed@catrust.co.uk  or see the website here: 

https://www.combertonadulted.org/courses/cambourne-courses 

mailto:commed@catrust.co.uk
https://www.combertonadulted.org/courses/cambourne-courses
https://www.combertonadulted.org/courses/cambourne-courses


Lost Property 

All these items 

were handed 

into reception 

the week of the 

4th of Decem-

ber 2023 



These un-named items of lost property were handed into reception between 4th and 

8th December. These can only be stored until the end of term.  

All named items that made their way to reception have been given back to the Year 

Teams.  

If these items are not collected BEFORE CHRISTMAS they will either go into our 

2nd hand uniform stock or be donated to charity.  

Please ensure that ALL your child’s possessions that come to 

school with them, are clearly labelled with their name.  

Size Large 



The Cambourne VC Charitable Trust would like to hear from you if you would like to see a cin-

ema in Cambourne!  Click on the poster below and take a few minutes to fill out the survey, to 

show your support and to give your views on the type of film you’d like to see.  

Also visit https://cambournetowncouncil.gov.uk/communitycinema/  for more information.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/57W7PKV
https://cambournetowncouncil.gov.uk/communitycinema/


mailto:jangell@cambournevc.org


https://imms.hct.nhs.uk/dtp/2023/cambsandpeterborough


Music Clubs 

All our music clubs are  up and running – so if you child plays an instrument, or enjoys singing, 
then please encourage them to come along. 

The following clubs will be running this term. 

• Monday 3 – 4pm: CamVC Band – All instrumentalists welcome (Years 7 – 11) 

• Tuesday 3- 4pm: Junior Singers (Years 7 – 9) – Christmas mini-production tba 

• Tuesday 3 – 4pm: Rock Bands (Years 9 – 11)  

• Thursday 3 – 5pm: School Production (Years 7 – 11) 

• Friday 3 – 4pm: Senior Choir (Years 9 – 11) 

 

Pupils are very welcome to come along and try any club they are interested in joining. 

 

Instrumental & Singing Lessons 

These will be starting next week, and everyone signed up for lessons will receive an email con-
firming the day and time of their first lesson. 

If your child is interested in doing Instrumental or Singing lessons, there are still many places 
available. You can sign them up for lessons using the online form, found here: 

Instrument lessons - Cambourne Village College (cambournevc.org) 

 

Headphones for KS3 Music lessons (all pupils) 

As part of the Years 7, 8 and 9 weekly music lessons, they will be continuing to develop their key-
board skills. 

To enable pupils to do this with a minimum of distraction we ask all pupils to bring with them to 
lessons a pair of headphones of earphones that they can use with the keyboards.  

We have reminded pupils of this expectation this week in lessons. 

These headphones / earphones can be bought for as little £2-£3 from local shops like Morrisons, 
Home Bargains, or online from places like Amazon. We do not expect (and would strongly dis-
courage) pupils from bringing expensive or bulky headphones with them. 

We would expect that it might take pupils between 1 – 2 weeks to source some earphones / 
headphones, but after that it would be useful if they were ready to use the in lessons. If for any 
reason it is not possible for your child to bring some earphones to the lesson, please email (or 
ask them to email) their class teacher. In cases of financial constraints we will be able to provide 
headphones for pupils to borrow, if arranged in advance. 

https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/extra-curricular/Instrument-lessons.php


Students have access to a Teams channel of articles that school staff have chosen as being 

particularly interesting. 

If your child is looking for something to read, there is a continually-updated selection – they’ll fit 

nicely into the reading time each day, and offer something current to learn more about. 

Find it here: Recommended Articles 

 Amari and the night brothers  By BB Alston 

Amari Peters knows three things: her big brother Quinton has 

gone missing; no one will talk about it; his mysterious job 

holds the secret ... 

So when Amari gets an invitation to the Bureau of Supernatu-

ral Affairs, she's certain this is her chance to find Quinton. But 

first she has to get her head around the new world of the Bu-

reau, where mermaids, aliens and magicians are real, and her 

roommate is a weredragon. 

Amari must compete against kids who've known about the 

supernatural world their whole lives, and when each trainee is 

awarded a special supernatural talent, Amari is given an illegal 

talent one that the Bureau views as dangerous. 

With an evil magician threatening the whole supernatural 

world, and her own classmates thinking she is the enemy, 

Amari has never felt more alone. But if she doesn't pass the 

three tryouts, she may never find out what happened to Quin-

ton. 

 (Available from the School Library) 

 Cruel crime  

by William Anthony and Drue Rintoul (illustrator) 

The past was a miserable place to be. There was a war around 

every corner. People were often so ill that they were dying. 

Disaster was never far away and crime was happening all over 

the place. 

Be brave. Take a journey through hideous history and see if 

you emerge from the other side...  

Content includes: Pieces of the past; Pirate business; The un-

known killer; Stealing from the rich; The scene of the crime; 

The wild, wild west; Remember, remember; Big ears; On the 

run; Roman rules; The art of the con; Witch hunt; Terrible tor-

ture; Hideous history 

(Available from the School Library)  

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fchannel%2F19%3Ae5e44fea62dc4322a8a4b8af130d4c97%40thread.tacv2%2FRecommended%2520Articles%3FgroupId%3D76853b8d-00fe-441c-86e3-8385f7d2a1b7%26tenantId%3D7eeaedd6-bf37-4015-8fe9-19fbc2c02d5


https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/council/communities/support-with-the-cost-of-living/holiday-activities-and-food-programme


https://cambridgeonline.org.uk/


TEAMS | ONENOTE 

Microsoft Teams, Teams assignments, and OneNote are becoming 

increasingly more central to the way we are providing and receiving 

work. Below are some resources to help you support your children 

with these services. 

 

Click here for a guide to handing in Teams Assignments: 

https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/Eckeb-
WkJX1NoaAciPBjAScBG_cU4zuSmd0A0WEUDyO-Fw?e=OgjANx 

 

Click here for a YouTube playlist with short tutorial videos 

(if you prefer, your child can access the same videos through their 

school account here) 

COMBINED MINDS APP 
Combined Minds is an app for parents and carers developed 

for teenage mental health charity Stem4 by Clinical Psy-

chologists. The app aims to help families and friends support 

young people with their mental health. 

 

Combined Minds use a ‘strength based approach’ which fo-

cuses on the positive attributes of the person and builds on 

resourcefulness and resilience. The app helps families to find 

ways to provide the right environment to help individuals they 

support affect their own change. 

 

The app includes providing further information on certain 

needs such as anxiety and digital addiction as well as offer-

ing ways of accessing further help and useful suggestions of 

‘things you can do in the moment’ to help support the young 

person. 

 

More information can be found through the Combined Minds 

website at https://combinedminds.co.uk/ 

KEEPING YOUR CHILD SAFE ONLINE 

Please see below some links to helpful ideas and materials 

around keeping children safe online: 
 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/home-learning-hub/  

https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/Eckeb-WkJX1NoaAciPBjAScBG_cU4zuSmd0A0WEUDyO-Fw?e=OgjANx
https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/Eckeb-WkJX1NoaAciPBjAScBG_cU4zuSmd0A0WEUDyO-Fw?e=OgjANx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=84gt29ChZTA&list=PL95U41ZhcLdk01hbqgfImfJ4tdJgy8Pys
https://web.microsoftstream.com/
https://combinedminds.co.uk/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/home-learning-hub/


We have a number of good quality second hand uniforms available for pur-

chase at a discounted rate. Please complete the form: Second-Hand Uniform 

Request and enter details of uniform items needed.    

Our Reception is open every weeknight evening in term time between 6pm and 

8pm so  there is an opportunity to organise a visit to the school to ‘see before 

you buy’ at hours to suit you.    Please email our evening receptionist Nikki 

Johnston to organise a time slot:  

NJohnston@cambournevc.org 

 Families who find it difficult to afford school uniform 

at any time should contact their Year team (details 

below), in complete confidence, so that a way for-

ward can be found. 

Year 7 - Abby Sterling-Clarke  cam-

year7@cambournevc.org   

Year 8 - Sam Tomlinson cam-year8@cambournevc.org   

Year 9 - Lorraine Lye  cam-year9@cambournevc.org  

Year 10 - Lou Boyd  cam-year10@cambournevc.org   

Year 11 - Mel Stanford cam-year11@cambournevc.org  

Our up-to-date uniform policy and suppliers can be found 

on the school website. 

If your child has lost an item of uniform, please ask 

them to check with their Year team office in the first in-

stance, or please email thecollege@cambournevc.org 

so that we can arrange for your child to check our un-

named items. 

If your child needs a coat/jacket and would like to look 

through our unnamed items to find something suitable 

for them, please ask them to go to their Year team office 

or email the College. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1u3qfje_FUCP6Rn7wsAtVcICC-u9MOBFtRFOMnf19ilUREFTU01QTDRXTkxLQjhJMU44TFFITU1YUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1u3qfje_FUCP6Rn7wsAtVcICC-u9MOBFtRFOMnf19ilUREFTU01QTDRXTkxLQjhJMU44TFFITU1YUC4u
mailto:NJohnston@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year7@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year7@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year8@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year9@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year10@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year11@cambournevc.org
https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/uniform
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org


Safeguarding 

 At Cambourne Village College we work hard to 
make sure that we build up positive relationships with 
the pupils in our care and we hope that we can sup-
port families in safeguarding your children.  

  

What is safeguarding?  

• Protecting children 

• Preventing harm to a child 

This includes a variety of different aspects. We are here to help your child make good choices but 
also support them if they make a mistake.  

We work with individual students, their families and external agencies.  

  

What do we do at CamVC to safeguard your child?  

• Staff are vigilant – staff are very good at noticing small changes and listening to the concerns 
of those in our care.  Tutors are well placed in this process, however all staff play an active role in 
this. 

• Designated Team – we have a specific team of people working each day to address con-
cerns raised by staff, pupils, parents and external agencies.  This team works to make sure con-
cerns are addressed and the appropriate support is advised 

• Pupil Voice - we encourage pupils to speak to us or raise their concerns via the ‘Report a 
Concern’ button on their iPad 

  

How can we help you?  

If you have any concerns about your child or you would like any support, please contact us via 
cam-safeguarding@cambournevc.org  

New Mental Health Text Line 

A new local mental health free text messaging support service has 

launched across Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. HEAR 85258 

is being funded by NHS Cambridgeshire & Peterborough, in part-

nership with the national service SHOUT.  

The free to use text service provides real-time support to people 

who are struggling with their mental health across the county. 

When texting the word HEAR to 85258, the person will be connected to a trained volunteer who 

will offer them calm in a time or place of crisis. During the confidential and anonymous conversa-

tion, the texter will be supported while working on a plan of action and signposted to local and na-

tional mental health services.  

Texting HEAR to 85258 is free, discreet and runs 24/7. It won’t appear on a mobile bill and re-

quires no app, data, password, or registration. It is available for anyone who lives, works or stud-

ies in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. 

For more information about what mental health services are available in Cambridgeshire and Pe-
terborough, visit www.keep-your-head.com 
If you feel your or somebody’s life is at risk due to their mental health, dial 111 and listen for the 
option for the mental health crisis team. 

mailto:cam-safeguarding@cambournevc.org
https://www.keep-your-head.com/
https://www.keep-your-head.com/


Communication with the School  

How can I contact my child’s Year Team? 

 

 

Please email cam-year7@cambournevc.org | PSA Abby Stirling-Clarke 

Please email cam-year8@cambournevc.org | PSA Sam Tomlinson 

Please email cam-year9@cambournevc.org | PSA Lorraine Lye 

Please email cam-year10@cambournevc.org | PSA Lou Boyd 

Please email cam-year11@cambournevc.org | PSA Mel Stanford 

 

We will aim to respond to any enquiry within 48 hours. 

 

Students IT Support 
If your child needs a password reset, for example to their email, Show My 
Homework or any of the platforms we use at the College, or if they have 

any issues with their iPads, please email cam-
support@cambournevc.org. 

We will aim to respond to any enquiry within 48 hours. 

There are a variety of ways in which we will contact you, including by telephone, by letter, by 
email, in our newsletters and via our website. There are several ways in which you can contact 
us, and these include:  

 

By email to thecollege@cambournevc.org 

 

By calling Reception for all general enquiries on 01954 284 000 

 

By writing to Cambourne Village College, Sheepfold Lane, Cambourne CB23 6FR 

 

Via the ‘contact us’ page of our school website www.cambournevc.org 

We aim to respond to any enquiry within 48 hours. 

mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-support@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-support@cambournevc.org
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
http://www.cambournevc.org/
http://www.cambournevc.org

